
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14th January 2022 
 
Minister Stephen Donnelly 
Minister for Health, 
Department of Health, 
Hawkins House, 
Dublin 2 
D02 VW90 
 

Re:  Spina Bifida and/or Hydracephalus 
 
Dear Minister Donnelly, 
 
I wish to inform you at the January meeting of Leitrim County Council the members passed 
the following resolution: 
 
“That Leitrim County Council call on the Minister for Health, Mr. Stephen Donnelly TD, as 
a matter of urgency, to put measures in place to deal with children who are on long 
waiting lists and are suffering from Spina Bifida and/or Hydracephalus. These children are 
in urgent need of Orthopaedic intervention”. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you in this regard. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Kieran Brett 
Meetings Administrator 
Email: kbrett@leitrimcoco.ie 
 
CC: All Local Authorities 
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